Dear members of the review panel,

As the faculty advisors of the students involved in formulating and submitting this project proposal, we are writing in support of their intended research project.

We believe that their outlined proposal is feasible and promising, and that it is in line with the stated goals of the NPAC Interdisciplinary Small-Grants Initiative of promoting collaboration between Nicholas School of the Environment-affiliated and other Duke PhD. students across multiple research disciplines.

Sincerely yours,